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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
I thought this week it might be nice to share a bit of an overview from our 'Albright Plus' site in West 
Bromwich - for pupils in KS1, 2 and 3. This is part of our expanded provision and although it only opened in 
September, it is growing rapidly and is a lovely little site. Mrs Crutch, Head of Primary, had this to say about 
the recent activities that have been taking place; 
 
Since opening, lots of exciting things have been happening at Albright Plus. We have built a 
model Stone Henge, learnt lots of yoga poses, enjoyed playing musical instruments and shared 
our dream travel destinations over breakfast at our new breakfast bar. 
 
We have made great use of the 100 square in the playground for our maths lessons and relaxed 
during story time with hot chocolates (marshmallows and cream included!). 
 
This week we have been creating our post box and writing letters to Santa as well as learning 
to measure. It’s been fantastic to watch the pupils make new friends and discover new skills. 
We have incredible kind and creative young people who I know will continue to succeed and excel 
each week. 
 

 
 

 
 
There will be a lot more information about Albright Plus in our bumper end of year newsletter so look out 
for it! 
 
Talking of end of year ... all of the festive events are starting to take place now. We will be sharing the 
plans for the final week in next week’s newsletter. I am also happy to share with you some of the details 
for Christmas Light Switch Ons in Sandwell. Enjoy and stay safe if you attend anything and please share any 
photos with us if you do!! 
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Finally - some fabulous photos to share with 
you for our postponed Children in Need fun. 
This was delayed due to our residential trip to 
Frank Chapman - but I am so glad we were able 
to celebrate eventually. Thank you to Mrs 
Francis, Mrs Hayer, Miss Smith and Miss 
Mclean who arranged all sorts of fun! 
 
Have a brilliant weekend everyone, whatever 
you get up to! 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 


